
REUNION OF THE BATCH OF 1997 

‘Schooling ends but the memories last forever.’ 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
The Bishop's School, Camp warmly 
welcomed the alumni of the I.C.S.E batch 

of 1997 on December 5, 2022. A total of 
forty-five alumni visited the campus 

from across the world. The alumni were 
assembled at the Harding Hall, where 

they were presented with mementos by the 
school.  The Principal, Mr. Joel Edwin, 
addressed the gathering and gave an 

overview of the day's plan, which was 
followed by delicious breakfast. 

 

The Bishop's School, 

Camp, invites the alumni 
on prestigious events and 

this time the batch of 1997 
were the Guests of Honor 
for the Junior                                                  

School Athletic Meet at the 
Jeejeebhoy Ground. Each 

of them was felicitated 
with mementos by the 

Principal, Mr.Edwin and 
the Headmaster, Mr. 
Christopher Gaynor. The 

Head Boy of the batch, Mr. 
Ryan Innis addressed the athletic meet shedding light on their batch’s experiences and 

memories created at the School. 
 

 



Thereafter, the alumni were given a tour of the school 

accompanied by five students from the Junior College- 
Tanvi Kothari, Maahek Bafna, Bryan Lobo, Siddharth 

Thadani and Aurmaan Nahvi, to guide them for the day. 
The tour began from the main campus at the Lunn block 
where the alumni reminisced their senior school 

classrooms and recreated multiple old memories. The 
boarders of the batch of 1997 revisited their respective 

dormitories in the Lunn Block, Simba Block, Jubilee, New 
Upper and New Lower as an air of nostalgia gushed 

through each of them. 
 
They were then taken to the  St. Margaret's ground and the 

Lorna Roberts' Auditorium. They took a trip down 
memory lane as they chuckled over the memories they 

made as children. This was followed by lunch prepared by 
Mr. Joshi and his team in the Dining Hall. Every teacher 

who was present was gifted a hamper by their students as 
a token of appreciation from the alumni. 
 

They were finally separated into their streams of expertise to have an interactive 
conversation with the present students of the Junior College.  

 



 

The following day, the Senior School Annual Athletic meet, the alumni marched in a 
squad at the Opening and Closing Ceremony and participated in the relay. Their 

enthusiasm throughout was similar to reliving their childhood memories and returning 
home. 
 

As they bid goodbye after twenty five years once more, they etched memories of their 
Alma Mater once again .However, the feeling of being a 'Bishopite' persists for life 

equally as the lessons learnt at school do. On this reunion, each of them carried a heart 
full of memories and warmth that they would look back on and cherish forevermore! 

 

 
Tanvi Kothari  

  Xl-B (Arts)  

 

 

 

 

 

 


